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Fall movie season is upon us — though the release schedule has never
been more confusing, with some blockbusters heading directly to
streaming, others in theaters only and various independent films ...

Melanism: Evolution in Action describes investigations into a
ubiquitous biological phenomenon, the existence of dark, or melanic,
forms of many species of mammals, insects, and some plants. Melanism
is a particularly exciting phenomenon in terms of our understanding
of evolution. Unlike manyother polymorphisms, the rise of a melanic
population within a species is a visible alteration. Not only this,
but melanism may sometimes occur dramatically quickly compared to
other evolutionary change. Examples of melanism include one of the
most famous illustrations of Darwinian naturalselection, the peppered
moth. This book, the first written on melanism since 1973, gives a
lucid and up-to-date appraisal of the subject. The book is divided
into ten chapters. The first four chapters place melanism into its
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historical and scientific context, with illustrations of its
occurrence,and physical and genetic properties. Chapters 5-9 look in
more detail at melanism in moths and ladybirds, explaining the
diversity of evolutionary reasons for melanism, and the complexities
underlying this apparently simple phenomenon. The final chapter shows
how the study of melanism has contibutedto our understanding of
biological evolution as a whole. Written in an engaging and readable
style, by an author whose enthusiasm and depth of knowledge is
apparent throughout, this book will be welcomed by all students and
researchers in the fields of evolution, ecology, entomology, and
genetics.It will also be of relevance to professional and amateur
entomologists and lepidopterists alike.
A firsthand account of how a modest moth demonstrated Darwin's theory
of natural selection. The extraordinary tale of the humble peppered
moth is at the very foundation of our acceptance of Darwinian
evolution. When scientists in the early twentieth century discovered
that a British population of the small, speckled Biston betularia had
become black over the course of mere decades in response to the
Industrial Revolution's encroaching soot, the revelation cemented
Darwin's theory of natural selection. This finding was the staple
example of "evolution in action" until the turn of the millennium,
when proponents of Creationism fomented doubts about the legitimacy
of early experiments. In the midst of this upheaval, evolutionary
biologist Bruce S. Grant and his contemporaries were determinedly
building a dataset that would ultimately vindicate the theory of
industrial melanism in the peppered moth and, by extension, the
theory of natural selection itself. Observing Evolution tells the
remarkable story of this work. Shining a light on the efforts of
scientists who tested Darwin's trailblazing theory, Grant chronicles
the historical foundations of peppered moth research, then explains
how he and his collaborators were able to push this famous study
forward. He describes how his experiments were designed and conducted
while painting a vivid picture of the personalities, events, and
adventures around the world that shaped his successesâ€”and
struggles. His story culminates with his discovery of the mirrored
"rise and fall" of melanism in peppered moth populations separated by
the vastness of the Atlantic Ocean, which settled the intense
controversy around evolution by documenting nature's recurring
experiment. Observing Evolution is a crash course in natural
selection and the history of evolutionary biology for anyone
interested in Darwin's legacy. It's also a fascinating read for
lepidopterists and scientists about the bridge between classic
experiments and today's sophisticated DNA sequencing, which reveals
in ever greater detail how the lives of these tiny organisms have
such enormous implications.
Everything you were taught about evolution is wrong.
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This book makes Moore's wisdom available to students in a lively,
richly illustrated account of the history and workings of life.
Employing rhetoric strategies including case histories, hypotheses
and deductions, and chronological narrative, it provides both a
cultural history of biology and an introduction to the procedures and
values of science.
A geneticist discusses the role of DNA in the evolution of life on
Earth, explaining how an analysis of DNA reveals a complete record of
the events that have shaped each species and how it provides evidence
of the validity of the theory of evolution.
This is Charles Darwin's chronicle of his five-year journey,
beginning in 1831, around the world as a naturalist on the H.M.S.
Beagle.

The book covers basic concepts such as random experiments,
probability axioms, conditional probability, and counting methods,
single and multiple random variables (discrete, continuous, and
mixed), as well as moment-generating functions, characteristic
functions, random vectors, and inequalities; limit theorems and
convergence; introduction to Bayesian and classical statistics;
random processes including processing of random signals, Poisson
processes, discrete-time and continuous-time Markov chains, and
Brownian motion; simulation using MATLAB and R.

Copyright code : 11c3a1e6c560f33a5b203bf22e2512f8

Page 3/3

Copyright : capecodrealestate.com

